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INSTRUCTION

Field Trips

The Everett School District recognizes that field trips are natural extensions of the
curricular, co-curricular, and interscholastic programs. Field trips are opportunities for
students to participate in activities and gain experiences that cannot be duplicated in
the classroom or on the school site. The Board of Directors encourages appropriate,
carefully planned field trips that lead to new learning or reinforce what has been already
learned at school.

Each student shall have an equal opportunity to participate in field trips that are taken
by the student group. The availability of field trip opportunities for students is
commensurate with the funds which can be allocated to support such activities. The
District will strive to offer field trip experiences with a minimum of expense to the
individual students.

The Superintendent shall develop procedures for the operation of field trips which will
provide for the safety of the student and meet the requirements of state law or
regulation. Parent/guardian permission will be obtained before the student leaves the
school.
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